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Chris Oxenham appointment for Housing Commission

Bates, Gail Senator [Gail.Bates@senate.state.md.us]

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 1:59 PM
To: CouncilMail

Please vote for CR 110-2015 appointing Chris Oxenham to the Howard County Housing Commission. Chris is
well qualified for service on this commission, through both his professional career and his lifelong residence in
Howard County. Chris is level headed and understands both the need for and opportunities to promote

affordable housing in Howard County. Chris works well with people and would bring a unique perspective to
this position.

Senator Gail Bates
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